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This would be a very foolish move.  With inflation already stressing out our budgets, 

this additional and unecessary increase in the taxpayers dollars would not serve an 

appropriate useage and would most likely cause people who may need to replace 

their tires to hold off on doing so, which could become a safety hazard on the road.  

Driving with poor tires that need to be replaced is not wise, so you would just be 

putting a further burden on the public.   Please do not pass this bill 


